
 

Date of Notice:  27/01/16 

 
STUDENTS & PARENTS NOTICE 
 
 

School Bus am 3012 Service Change 2016 
Skyline Terrace, Burleigh Heads to Elanora State High & Palm Beach Currumbin State High School 

 

Due to very low patronage on morning school bus 3012 this service will no longer 
operate from Monday 8th February 2016. 
 
For any affected students alternative school bus or urban services may be available.  
 
For further information please call TRANSLink on 13 12 30 or visit the website at 
http://translink.com.au/ 

 


